
bridging the digital divide 

What Parents Want To Know 
Internet Safety Presentation 

The Internet is an amazing place where kids like to spend lots of time 

socializing and exploring.  Unfortunately, they often encounter too much 

too soon. And with the onset of COVID-19, our kids are online now more 
than ever, which makes it even more challenging for parents to stay 
informed about cyber safety. The San Diego Internet Crimes Against

Children Task Force (SD-ICAC) and the San Diego Police Foundation 

are providing tools to help families manage their online lives. Learn about 
cyberbullying, social networking, gaming, sexting, and online predators. 
Parents and caregivers are invited to attend this

important community event. 

Visit us at www.SmartCyberChoices.org to learn more 

DATE:

TIME: 

WHO: 

 Thursday, April 13, 2023

6:00 - 7:00 PM

Parents and caregivers 

HOSTED BY:  Albert Einstein Academies 
Charter Schools

WHERE: Middle School Campus (MPR)
458 26th Street
San Diego 92102
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